
ITEM 20  
 
County Council Meeting – 10 May 2011 
 

REPORT OF THE CABINET 
 

The Cabinet met on 29 March and 26 April 2011.  Members are reminded that all 
reports have been circulated with the agenda for that meeting.   
 
In accordance with the Constitution, Members can ask questions of the appropriate 
Cabinet Member, seek clarification or make a statement on any of these issues 
without giving notice. 
 
The minutes containing the individual decisions for the 29 March meeting are 
attached as an Annexe to this report.  The minutes of the 26 April meeting will be 
circulated separately.  Cabinet responses to Committee reports are included in or 
appended to the minutes.  If any Member wishes to raise a question or make a 
statement on any of the matters in the minutes, notice must be given to Democratic 
Services by 12 noon on the day before the County Council meeting (Monday 9 May 
2011). 
 
For members of the public all non-confidential reports are available on the web site 
(www.surreycc.gov.uk) or on request from Democratic Services. 
 
1. STATEMENTS/UPDATES FROM CABINET MEMBERS 
 
None received. 
 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS ON POLICY FRAMEWORK DOCUMENTS 

AND THE COUNCIL’S CONSTITUTION 
 
29 March 2011 
 
A ‘MAKING A DIFFERENCE’ CORPORATE STRATEGY 2011 
 

1. The Cabinet at its meeting on 29 March 2011 considered the ‘Making a 
Difference’ Corporate Strategy 2011 (Appendix 1) as part of the Council’s 
Strategic Planning Framework. The annual refresh has been updated to take 
account of the Medium Term Financial Plan.  

 
2. The Cabinet RECOMMENDS that the County Council: 
 
 Approves the ‘Making a Difference’ Corporate Strategy 2011 as a suitable 

means of communicating the Council’s corporate priorities and strategies 
to Members, staff, partners and residents. 

 
 

28 April 2011             Dr Andrew Povey 
        Chairman  


